2025

Newsletter



Staff News

During June, we celebrated 17 years of Kira at Tiny Tots, starting out cleaning after school, to leading our out of school unit and Kiras explorers, her journey has been truly inspiring. Kira's passion for providing amazing opportunities for children shines through in everything she does, always on the go and never switching off.

We're so grateful for all your efforts and commitment to making a difference to the lives of our children, you're a true asset to our Tiny Tots family!

This Sunday, we also celebrate 20 years of Vickie being part of the Tiny Tots family. Vickie joined us when she was 18 years old and fresh out of college. Since then, she has continued building on her knowledge of childcare, gaining a degree whilst working here and is now our nursery manager, supporting the team to ensure the nursery is always delivering high quality childcare.

We would also like to take this opportunity to welcome Iola and Evie to our team, who have recently joined us and have settled in well with the team and children!

We were recently visited by Mr Jim Goodwin and Dr James Davies, who were on a judging tour of Prestatyn for Wales in Bloom.

During the visit, some of our preschool children were taking part in a bug hunt in our wildlife garden, using checklists and ICT to document their findings. Mr Goodwin was very impressed with the children's efforts; it was a fantastic experience showcasing our gardens biodiversity and dedication to conservation.

Paul our gardener, puts a lot of hard work and effort into growing vegetables and flowers with our children and we are very proud of our garden. Our allotment takes a lot of all year-round planning and currently we have something growing ready to surprise the children in October!

To have this amazing allotment facility on site for our children to learn all about the food we grow is just brilliant!















A polite reminder to all our families and extended family members, who collect and drop off children from nursery and the out of school unit. When collecting and dropping off children at nursery, please adhere to our 4-car rule-Do not leave your vehicle if you are parked beyond the 4th car on the driveway (roughly where Tina parks her car on the driveway), as this causes unnecessary backups and blocks the car park and leads to queues on the road. Please also turn off your engine when exiting your vehicle on the driveway to prevent accidents. Your cooperation is essential in maintaining a safe and efficient collection process. Thank you for your understanding and adherence to these guidelines.

Labelled Jumpers and Hoodies Request

To help our staff keep track of belongings, please ensure all jumpers and hoodies are labelled clearly with your child's name, we have a large collection of unlabelled hoodies and jumpers at nursery.



Lost Property

Any unclaimed items left by the beginning of August will be donated to Dragons bags.

Remember to Label All Belongings

Please take a moment to label all your child's belongings to prevent loss and make it easier for our staff to return items to the rightful owner.



If your child is using nappies/ pull ups, please ensure you provide wet wipes and nappy cream daily. Thank you.



We recently gave families the opportunity to give us some feedback about the services we provide, via an online questionnaire. We are aware that the online link to the questionnaire has an error, making it unable to complete. We are in the process of creating a new questionnaire and will send out a new link shortly.

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.



Our early education group recently took part in the Denbighshire 'Sunflower Challenge' and have been awarded a certificate for their efforts. Our sunflowers have grown very tall, and we are eagerly waiting for them to bloom!













We would like to thank all the families that are paying their fees regularly, it really helps us budget well and saves us precious time chasing fees in, we would like to remind all families that fees are to be paid by Wednesday of each week please, to avoid a 10% late charge being automatically added to your account.









The nursery and out of school safeguarding leads are Tina, Vickie and Kirsty. If you ever need to talk to one of our leads regarding any safeguarding issue, you're more than welcome too.



Thank you for your continued support,

Best Wishes, Tiny Tots Team x

